

## CHIEF JOSEPH C. JACKSON, JR. AND THE QUINCY FIRE DEPARTMENT CORDIALLY INVITE YOU TO ATTEND THE GRADUATION CEREMONY OF THE 2023 CLASS FROM THE QUINCY FIRE DEPARTMENT DRILL SCHOOL

FRIDAY, JUNE 9, 2023 10:00 A.M.

THE TIRRELL ROOM
254 QUARRY STREET
QUINCY, MA



## TOWN OF BELMONT

OFFICE OF THE SELECT BOARD 455 CONCORD AVENUE BELMONT, MASSACHUSETTS 02478

Selectboard@belmont-ma.gov

455 CONCORD AVENUE BELMONT, MA 02478-2573 PHONE (617) 993-2610 FAX (617) 993-2611 SELECT BOARD

MARK A. PAOLILLO, Chair ROY EPSTEIN, Vice Chair ELIZABETH DIONNE, Member

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR
PATRICE GARVIN

ASSISTANT TOWN ADMINISTRATOR
JENNIFER HEWITT

June 20, 2023

Mayor Thomas P. Koch City of Quincy 1305 Hancock Street Quincy, MA 02169

Dear Mayor Koch,

On behalf of the Town of Belmont, I would like to express our sincere gratitude to you, Fire Chief Joseph Jackson, and the Quincy Fire Department for allowing our Belmont Fire Recruit to attend the Quincy Fire Department Division of Training.

Belmont owes its continued safety to the work provided by our firefighters and to the benevolence of the Quincy Fire Department. Fire Chief David DeStefano has informed the Select Board and myself that Quincy has magnanimously waived the fee for the attendance of the Belmont recruit. Thanks to your generosity, Belmont will be able to place this new recruit into our ranks more quickly.

If there is anything I can ever do for you, please, feel free to contact me at any time.

Sincerely,

Patrice Garvin
Town Administrator

Cc: Chief D. DeStefano, Belmont Fire Department